
were given to church 
members during the month of November. They 
have the faces of the children and a prayer to 
pray for each of them. The bookmark is a 
precious reminder to pray for your little one 
and so there is one attached for you, too

Please mark your calendars for Monday, 
November 20th. We will have our preschool-
wide Thanksgiving Feast (FOR ALL STUDENTS) in 
the Fellowship Hall. Students will come at the 
regular time, and you will join us upstairs at 11 
am. There will NOT be preschool for the rest of 
the week. The only day that ALL STUDENTS will 
attend is on Monday of that week. 

Use the QR code 
to RSVP for your 
family and please 
consider signing up 
to bring an item to 
contribute.


